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REPORT OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR FOR SUSTAINABLE REGENERATION
TO Lead member of Customer & support Services
ON 7 March 2011
TITLE:
Contract for the supply of electricity to all public lighting
RECOMMENDATION: 
That committee accept a 24 month tender from tender 1 as detailed below.
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

This contract will produce annual costs of £1,388,942 with 100% green energy.  There have been major increases, in the region of 30% on electricity prices since this contract was tendered last year.  However, we are pleased to report that we have limited this to an 18.79% increase.

Although the 12 month contract is slightly cheaper, it is anticipated that energy prices for this type of contract will increase significantly over the next 12 month period, particularly in light of the present economic climate.
Summary of Charges for the Public Lighting Tender





Total Cost
Average PPU
Increase
% Increase

Current Costs

£1,169,204
        8.018



Tender 1 (12 months)
£ 1,359,652
        9.324

£190,448
      16.29

Tender 1 (24 months)
£ 1,388,942           9.525

£219,738
      18.79
BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)
KEY DECISION:
YES
DETAILS:
KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

EQUALITY IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND IMPLICATIONS:

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

SOURCE OF FUNDING:

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS Supplied by
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS Supplied by City Treasurer
OTHER DIRECTORATES CONSULTED:

CONTACT OFFICER:
Majid Maqbool
TEL. NO.
0161 7932558
WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):
All wards
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